
NOTICE OF HEARING 
 
The Board of School Trustees of the Richland-Bean Blossom Community School 
Corporation has scheduled a Hearing for September 25, 2024, at 6 pm, in 
Administration Building, 600 S. Edgewood Drive, Ellettsville, Indiana 47429.  

The purpose of the Hearing will be to discuss and hear objections to and support for the 
proposed amendment to the Superintendent’s contract. 
 
The basic terms of the proposed amendment to the Superintendent’s Contract are as 
follows: the term of the Contract will be extended for one additional year beyond its 
current term and the Superintendent’s Base Salary will be $146,500 for the remainder of 
the Contract term.  
 
The full proposed Amendment is available at: rbbschools.net.  
 

Dana Robert Kerr, President 
Board of School Trustees 
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